Alpha Mu Chapter met on April 25, 2016 at the home of Gabriele Mayer-Hunke.

Members present: Cathie Gonzales, Therese Moran, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Heidi Ragsdale, Joyce Hansen, Mary Graham, Ann Peterson, Yolanda Crawford, and Carolyn Burger.

President Cathie Gonzales opened the meeting by announcing that the XI Chapter will be hosting Founder's Day on May 7, 2016 at Betty Roy Pitts home from 9:00-11:00 A.M. Cathie asked for a count of those planning to attend.

June 10-12, 2016 is the conference in Colorado Springs.

Scholarship – Gabriele Mayer Hunke, Catherine Bonan-Hamada and Yolanda Crawford review the five applications. Gabriele moved that we accept Megan Singh as our scholarship recipient. Motion passed. The second choice will be Haleyiegh Scofield.

Program: Foreign Students at CMU: Kale Watson was born in Saskatchewan Providence in Canada. Her parents are First Nation People - from the Cree Indian Tribe. Kale is a freshman at CMU.

Emma Suomi is an exchange student from Finland. She speaks five languages. She is here for a semester. She is working on a Master's Degree in Finland.

Items from the February meeting at Carolyn Burger's home.

130 kits were put together for Ladimer House.

Officers for 2016-2018: President - Heidi Ragsdale

Vice-Pres. - Carolyn Burger

Secretary - Yolanda Crawford

Treasurer - Ann Peterson

Alpha Mu Chapter met on January 25, 2016 at Lincoln Orchard Elementary School Library.

Members present: Heidi Ragsdale, Frankie Sanders, Therese Moran, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Joyce Hansen, Cathie Gonzales, Ann Peterson, Mary Graham

President, Cathie opened the meeting at 6:00 P.M.

The evening was about the Book Share for R-5 young parents. There are 15-20 students in the program. Frankie and Gabriele explained the Dolly Parton Reading Program that is for students in this valley. Cathie will give an information sheet to each student at R-5 telling how to become involved in the Dolly Parton Reading Program.

Cathie had a survey from National Delta Kappa Gamma to be completed on the computer. We went through that and gave information so Cathie could complete the survey.

Next month we will do toiletries for Latimer House at Carolyn Burger's home. Gabriele has collected items for Latimer House through an e-mail at CMU.

Heidi has received an e-mail regarding Alpha Mu Chapter's Scholarship. Gabriele said that the forms are on the CMU website.

Xi Chapter is in charge of Founder's Day this year. No information has been received from them yet.

Alpha Mu Chapter met on October 26, 2015 at the Grand River Academy.

Members present: Frankie Sanders, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Ann Peterson, Cathie Gonzales, Mary Graham, Joyce Hansen Heidi Ragsdale, Adrienne Duff, Carolyn Burger.

Guests: Therese Moran, Kathleen Pilkington

President, Cathie Gonzales, called the meeting to order after food was enjoyed. Grand River Academy is a hybrid school – online program and students come once a week.

Cathie reviewed the programs for the year.

Yolanda had shoulder surgery today and knee surgery during the summer.

Toiletries for Latimer House will be prepared in February.

November 16 will be the silent auction at West Middle School.

Heidi presented our website: http://alphamuco.weebly.com

Program for the evening was given by Heidi Ragsdale on tech talk.

Alpha Mu Chapter met on September 28, 2015 at the home of Joyce Hansen for a potluck meal.

Members present: Joyce Hansen, Franki Sanders, Carolyn Burger, Cathie Gonzales, Heidi Ragsdale, Ann Peterson, Therese Moran.

A card was signed for Jamie Johnson. She is our scholarship recipient and doing her student teaching at West Middle School.

Carolyn reported that Tess Carmichael has been at PARC. She will check further on her condition.

Cathie asked for input on meetings and programs.

October 26 at 6:00 P.M. – Tech night with Heidi at Grand River Academy. Refreshments by Carolyn and Franki.

November 16 – Scholarship Silent Auction at West Middle School. Refreshments by Cathie and Therese.

January 26, 2016 – Donation of children books for young mom's at R-5 School. Meet at Lincoln Orchard Mesa Elementary School.

February 29, 2016 - Program will be Duel Emerson Principal, Monica Heffner at the home of Carolyn Burger.

April 25, 2016 – Meet at the home of Gabriele Mayer-Hunke. The program will be International students.

May 2016 - Xi Chapter will be responsible for Founder's Day.

Carolyn Burger agreed to be Vice-President. Cathie installed Carolyn to the office of Vice-President.

Ann Peterson moved that if the Omega State increases their dues by \$5.00 that we absorb it in our dues. Seconded by Franki. Motion was approved.

Founder's Day Brunch was held at the Clarion Inn May 2, 2015.

The Founder's Day Brunch with Xi Chapter was at 9:30 A.M.

Gabriele had an International Student entertain with her beautiful violin solos.

Alpha Mu Scholarship recipient and her mother attended – Jamie Johnson and Laura Johnson.

Alpha Mu members present were Yolanda Crawford, Carolyn Burger, Cathie Gonzales, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Joyce Hansen, and future member Kathleen Pilkenton.

Alpha Mu Chapter met April 27, 2015 at Gabriele Mayer-Hunke's home.

Members present: Bev Bussey, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Joyce Hansen, Carolyn Burger, Anna Goetz, Yolanda Crawford, Ann Peterson, Nancy Moore, Adrienne Duff, Cathie Gonzales, Heidi Ragsdale, Frankie Sanders, Anna Goetz.

Speakers were International Students at CMU: Gabriel of South Africa and Natalia of Colombia. They presented their life story of Bike Riding and life in their home countries.

President, Cathie call the meeting to order:

Announcements: Cathie attended the March State Board Meeting.

June State Conference will be at the Marriott in Lone Tree, CO, June 5-7, 2015.

Founder's Day will be Saturday, May 2, 9:00-11:00 A.M. at the Clarion Inn. Xi Chapter will induct new members. The program will be a trio playing.

Members that plan to attend Founder's Day are Carolyn Burger, Kathleen Pilkenton, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Yolanda Crawford, Cathle Gonzales, Joyce Hansen. There will be an invitation given to Jamie Johnson.

Scholarship: Gabriele reported that they had received eleven applications. Jamie Johnson was the winner. She is a Math Major in Secondary Education and a minor in Statistics.

The remainder of the evening was spent making table decorations and favors for Founder's Day.

Delicious refreshments were enjoyed made by Gabriele.

Alpha Mu Chapter met February 23, 2015 at Therese Moran's home.

Members present: Heidi Ragsdale, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Cathy Gonzales, Yolanda Crawford, Joyce Hansen, Adrienne Duff

Guest was Therese Moran.

Therese gave a great presentation on wolves.

Our next meeting will be April 27 at Gabriele's home. International students will give a presentation and favors for Founder's Day will be prepared.

May 2, 2015 – Founder's Day will be at the Clarion. Brunch will be served for\$10.00 per person. Gabriele will ask someone from the International students to present a musical program.

Cathy Gonzales has passed out the books to the R-5 girls and their children. Each child got 6 books.

Thank you to Therese for hosting for the evening.

Alpha Mu Chapter met on January 26, 2015 at R-5 School in Room 2.

Members attending the meeting were: Heidi Ragsdale, Nancy Moore, Roberta Shortridge, Yolanda Crawford, Carolyn Burger, Cathie Gonzales, Ann Peterson, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke, Joyce Hansen

President, Cathie Gonzales discussed literacy that she will do with the young mothers at R-5 School. Cathie will have a conversation with the mothers and let them choose the books they would like from the donations by Alpha Mu Members.

New Business: Founders' Day is our responsibility this year. Saturday, May 2 was selected. Carolyn Burger and Cathie Gonzales will work on the site for the meeting. Possible suggestions were Good Pastures, Redlands Community Center and Spoons.

Possible program - A history booklet that has been written by Pam Lynch, Terri LaSalle and Ginger Hajoglou.

Favors – Carolyn Burger has the materials for a strawberry basket.

Music - Cathie and Carolyn will check out some small groups.

Elizabeth Barzdukas would like to visit our Chapter. She may be out of town on May 2.

Treasurer's Report: The Scholarship Auction brought in \$1,200.00.

Carolyn will send postcards to past members to invite them to join us for Founders' Day.

Program: Cathie showed a You Tube Video on Literacy that was done by Ann Curry of NBC news. Then the members shared about books that have influenced their lives.

Alpha Mu Chapter met on September 22, 2014 at the home of Ann Peterson for a pot luck meal that was enjoyed outside.

Members attending were: Adrienne Duff, Tess Carmichael, Joyce Hansen, Heidi Ragsdale, Ann Peterson, Gabriele Mayer-Hunke and Cathie Gonzales

Guest was Therese Maran

Installation of officers was done by Gabriele and Ann.

President: Cathie Gonzales

Treasurer: Ann Peterson and Yolanda Crawford

Web Mistress: Heidi Ragsdale

Recording Secretary: Joyce Hansen

Cathie presented ideas for programs and asked for other suggestions. The meetings will be at 6:00 P.M.

Joyce mentioned a notice from Judith McKay, World Connections and Communication Committee. There are funds available for projects. Heidi wants to submit a request for her girls that are building robots. She was encouraged to do so.

The next meeting will be October 27, 2014 at the home of Tess Carmichael. We need to meet our scholarship recipient and make health kits for Laramie House.